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Summary:

General Van Fleet first addresses the two sides of the Asian question. Should the US 1)
try to “win back Asia” or 2) face the "reality" of the present conditions and should not
recommence fighting in Korea?  He advises Rhee to concentrate on expanding the ROK
army and to leave reunification matters to the US and the United Nations. 
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